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Thursday 19th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you will no doubt be aware, some teaching unions voted to strike this week and have announced 

strike action, with the first day being on the 1st February. Teachers here at Village have decided not to 

strike so school will be open as usual.  

Other dates for strikes have been suggested, but at this stage school remains open on those dates. 

Closing school or not having certain year groups in the building is always a last resort and school would 

always endeavour to remain open for the good of our children and families.  

With all national issues and events, we often find out at the same time as you and try our best to keep 

you informed as quickly as possible.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 
 

 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

